
Lawson R. Bader
President
Competitive Enterprise Institute
1899 L. Street, NW, 12th Floor
Washington, DC  20036
[bookmark: _GoBack]
January 22, 2014




Lawson R. Bader
President
Competitive Enterprise Institute
1899 L. Street, NW, 12th Floor
Washington, DC  20036

Re:  Arthur Walker

Dear Mr. Bader:

The Lynde and Harry Bradley Foundation received the enclosed letter addressed to Arthur Walker with our address.  We do not have an Arthur Walker working with our organization so I believe that we received this letter in error.  I am returning this documentation to your organization for disposition.

Please contact me at (414) 291-9915 if you have any questions.

Regards,



Renee Krebs
Grants Administrator
The Lynde and Harry Bradley Foundation.
